From: maximax11 (null)

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: BES Batteries

Date: 18 August 2023 09:49:22
Hello,

After attending one meeting in person with Sunnica, one meeting on zoom(poorly advertised, had to find this
for myself and difficult to use technology), two meetings held with our local MP’s. Sunnica have still not
answered questions about the batteries.

As these huge batteries will be located less than 1km from 2 primary schools and the village of Red Lodge
where I now live and work this is unbelievable to me that this can be considered as it seems that Sunnica are
asking for everyone to trust them that it will all be ok without providing hard concrete facts and details about

the batteries, their installation, transport to the site, origin of the lithium, size, safety, technology.

Experts are not being given the opportunity to look at the technology and see if it is safe and possible impact if
batteries should fail. These questions have still not been answered adequately.

I would like to know what evacuation procedures would be put in place for residents of Red Lodge, if our fire
service would be able to cope? What the effects a fire would have on human health.

Who would ultimately be held accountable if the batteries do fail.

How this solar farm and dangerous lithium batteries and solar panels would be removed and disposed of. I don’t
think there is a recycling site in the uk who would be able to undertake that scale of work.

Thank you.

Maxine Casey
(Was Maxine Simpson)

Sent from my iPhone
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